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As per the process, the City circulated the proposal to alter the subject property to the Port 

Credit Heritage Conservation District (HCD) Subcommittee earlier this month. Since that time, 

some minor changes have been made to improve the design as follows: 

 Roof line changed at rear for better long term water management 

 Cladding revised to painted wood 

 Some window opening changes 
 

It is the owner’s wish that the attached drawings be approved rather than the drawings that form 

part of the Corporate Report also on this agenda. 

 

Attachments 
Appendix 1: Revised drawings and material information 
 

 

 

 

 

John Dunlop 

Manager, Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations   

Date: February 26, 2021 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations 
 
Meeting:          March 9, 2021 
 
Subject:              42 Peter Street South (Ward 1) 
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